
 

Newsletter 

Friday, 29th April 

Summer Term 

Welcome to the first newsletter of the summer term. We 

are already two thirds through the year and can’t believe 

where time has gone! At the time of putting this together 

the sun is shining and we hope this continues throughput 

the weeks to come. There are a whole host of events to 

look forward to and we look forward sharing these will 

the whole community over the coming months. 

Attendance Winners! 

1st Place Y4 L 

2nd Place Y1 A 

3rd Place Y1 P 

 

Platinum Jubilee Celebrations 

As part of ongoing celebrations, on Friday 20th May, we will be celebrating the 

Queen’s Platinum Jubilee to end this half-term. Those children who usually have 

school dinner will have an Afternoon Tea – Street Party that day. If any child who 

normally has their own packed lunch would like the school’s lunch that day please lets 

us know by Wednesday 4th May. More information on the day’s events will follow. 

Year 6 SATs 

Only a week to go until 

our Y6 sit their SATs. The 

children have pulled out 

all the stops and should 

be very proud of 

themselves. Test will 

take place Monday 9th-

Thursday 12th May and 

the children will be able 

to enter school early on 

each day for a drink and 

a snack and to unwind 

before they complete 

their tests. Further 

details will follow. 

JDRF 

Thank you all for supporting today’s ‘Type 1 Diabetes’ 

event. The children have been outstanding in their 

attitude, and whilst the weather has been on our side, 

they have run, jogged, walked or skipped around the set 

out courses in a drive to support JDRF. Your generous 

donations have been gratefully received and please know 

that the school community’s actions will help the charity’s 

medical research drive to cure, prevent and treat type 1 

diabetes.  

Anti-Racism 

'Our Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 children joined with schools from across Teesside this 
week to become TEESSIDE TRAILBLAZERS. The event was organised by Middlesbrough 
Football Club and is led by their U-18 squad. Our children demonstrated their maturity 
and contributed brilliantly to a range of important discussions around racial justice. 
They were able to share their pledges as a person, a school and as a wider community. 
Well done to everyone involved! 

Merit Winners 

Well done to our ‘Merit Winners’ for this week. They have all had a brilliant first week back and have proven 

themselves to be leading role models! Examples include: demonstrating a brilliant knowledge of addition and 

subtraction, reading at home, excellent progress with writing, creating a carefully considered sketch in Art based 

on own inspirational image, improving reading score and showing drive and determination with work, making a 

super jam sandwich and writing a set of instructions, excellent ordering of numbers up to 100, showing a super 

positive and fantastic attitude to learning, showing great effort in all lessons, working very hard towards targets, 

amazing artwork, excellent use of skills and great partner work in first dance lesson, working really hard all week, 

excellent effort and understanding in Maths and an amazing bowling technique during cricket lessons. 

 


